
 

 

  

5th September 2023 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re- Year 7 Welcome Service, Wednesday 4th October 2023, 5 - 6pm 
 
Further to our letter to parents in July, we write to remind you that you are warmly invited to our upcoming 
Welcome Service which will now take place on Wednesday 4th October, at 5pm. This date has changed due to a 
clash in the school calendar, apologies for this. 
 
The service will mark the start of the new academic year and the beginning of your child’s journey at Bacon’s College 
and will be led by our College Chaplain, Rev’d Nicola Teverson. 
 
IST will be cancelled for Year 7 pupils only on this day so that pupils have time to come home and have something to 
eat before returning with their parent/ carers at 5pm. Therefore, your child will be dismissed at 3.05pm on this day. 
 
Thank you to all those who have taken part in our Summer Project. I am eager to see some excellent work, all of which will 
be entered into a prize draw, and we look forward to announcing the winner at this service.  
 
This evening is designed to help ease your child’s transition from primary to secondary school and ensure a 
successful beginning to the academic year. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr C. Pyke 
 
Mr Pyke 
Head of Year 7 
 


